
BEWARE OF SHARE FRAUDSTERS

Shareholders are cautioned to be very wary of any unsolicited advice, offers to buy shares at a

discount, sell your shares at a premium or offers of free company reports.

Wilmington is aware that some of its shareholders have received unsolicited phone calls or letters

from individuals or companies offering to buy or sell Wilmington shares on very favourable terms.

These communications imply a connection with Wilmington and are often from overseas based

'brokers' who are very persuasive and extremely persistent, with professional websites to support

their activities. The Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) report that such scams cost investors in excess

of £200 million each year.


